
 
 
 
 
 

815 Atwater Ave., Mississauga, Ontario L5E 1L8 
Telephone: (905) 278-3994 

  dpcdsb.org/pauls 
 

September 29th, 2025 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s): 

We are pleased to invite you to our first Catholic School Council meeting of the school year, 
taking place on Thursday, October 2 at 6:30 p.m. in the school library. 

As shared in a previous communication, parents/guardians who are interested in becoming 
voting members of our Catholic School Council are asked to complete the Nomination Form, 
which is attached to this message and also available on the St. Paul CSS website under the 
Parent tab. 

We would like to extend our sincere thanks to all parents/guardians who have already 
completed and submitted their nomination forms. Your willingness to be involved in our school 
community is greatly appreciated. 

If you wish to attend the meeting virtually, a link will be posted on the website under the same 
Parent tab. 

Parents/guardians who are not voting members but would like to have an item considered 
for inclusion on the meeting agenda are encouraged to forward their suggestions through a 
nominated member. These requests can be submitted via email to our Catholic School 
Council Info account. Please note that agenda items should be submitted at least one 
week prior to the meeting to allow time for review by the Principal and Catholic School 
Council Chair(s). Items will be included if deemed appropriate. 

We look forward to your participation and continued support as we work together to enrich the 
educational experience at St. Paul CSS. 

Sincerely, 

 

M. Principal 
Principal 
 

 
                     _______________________________________________________________ 
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